
 

 

 

 
4 May 2023 

Update on Port Vila Lagoons  

It is with the utmost of caution the Vanuatu Governments Department of Water Resources 

has imposed resections on the Emten and Ekasuvat Lagoons, Port Vila. During this time 

fishing, diving and swimming in the lagoon are impacted.  

Unfortunately, these restrictions impact several accommodation houses along the lagoon. 

These properties are working directly with the Department of Water Resources to reduce the 

impacts on quests.  Some water sports are allowed however swimming is not permitted in the 

lagoon areas.  

Alternative swimming sites a short distance from these accommodation areas are:  

• ETMAT Beach 

• Banana Bay Beach Club 

• Eton Beach,  

• Mele Bay,  

• Honeymoon Beach.  

Please check directly with each property for the specifics. Holiday Inn, Ramada Port Vila, 

Poppys on the Lagoon, Warwick Le Lagoon, Cocomo Resort, Tropicana Resort  

 

 

 


